
 

 
COMBINED METALS COMPANY LLC 

 

 

12 DEC 2023 

 

Subject:  California Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 

(California Proposition 65) 

  Compliance Statement 

 
Dear Valued Customer; 
 
We are in receipt of your request, for a signed certification stating that none of the 
materials we supply to you, include ingredients listed as probable or known carcinogens 
as per the California Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986. 
 
While our products do not intentionally incorporate any listed carcinogenic materials as 
per this regulation, it is possible that small traces of such materials may remain on the 
material as a normal part of the production process.  For this reason, we cannot 
categorically state that our products do not contain any Proposition 65 listed 
substances. 
 
Of note, our processes include thorough washing of the final product before shipment, 
which may well result in any residual material being below the Proposition 65 Maximum 
Allowable Dose Level for any potential exposure to our products.   
 
Nonetheless, we suggest that your firm research the requirements associated with use 
and production of materials and items, to determine what, if any, steps should be taken 
to ensure compliance with the stated regulation. 
 
Sincerely, 

Joseph McCloskey 

Joseph McCloskey, CSP 

Director, Environmental Health, Safety and Security 

Combined Metals Company LLC 

(708) 375-5617 Office 

jmccloskey@combmet.com 

www.combmet.com 
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